
 

 

HSA-UWC is seeking a new Director of Blessing Ministry 
 
Alexa Sensini 
December 18, 2022 
 

 
 

Vision and Intention of this role: 

 

The Blessing Ministry is an integral part of lifetime ministry. We work closely with other ministries that 

support an individual's growth in life, including: Family Ministry, Youth and Young Adult Ministry, and 

Senior Pastors Association. This team structure supports the vision of FFWPU to create a peaceful world 

where every family embodies God's true love. 

 

The Blessing Ministry Director communicates well with different generations of Unificationists. He/She 

is able to embrace and help bridge differing viewpoints. A qualified candidate can relate to the 

experiences of both generations and is able to create relevant content and resources for both. We will 

strongly consider candidates that have life experiences that reflect the above statements. 

 

Position Summary: 

 

The Director of Blessing Ministry helps empower Unificationists to uphold the integrity of the Blessing 

by leading and managing a team of paid and volunteer staff responsible for education and care of anyone 

preparing for the Blessing (matched or married) via presentations, courses/trainings, and support 

resources. 

 

Job: Full-time, 40 hours per week 

 

Location: Remote 

 

To Apply 

 

We are collecting resumes through January 2023. If you or someone you know is interested in the 

position please contact Susan Bouachri at hr@ unification,org for a job description and further 

information. 

 

 

 


